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Year 6 Cardiff Residential 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we approach our Year 6 residential trip, I would like to take a moment to share the exciting 
details that have been confirmed in our itinerary. This is a fantastic opportunity for our children 
to engage in enriching activities and create lasting memories. 
 
Day 1 (Monday 23rd June): 
We will kick off our adventure with lunch at Bute Park, Cardiff. Please ensure your child brings a 
packed lunch for this day. In the afternoon, we will explore Cardiff Castle, where the children 
will have the chance to participate in a guided tour followed by a medieval workshop. To cap 
off the day, we’ll be going to the Odeon cinema, with the film selection still to be confirmed. 
 
Day 2 (Tuesday 24th June): 
The second day promises to be just as thrilling. We will start the morning at St Fagans, where 
the children will engage in an Iron Age workshop. After lunch, they will enjoy some fun playing 
crazy golf at Treetops Golf. In the evening, we will have a selection of games available at the 
centre for the children to unwind and enjoy. 
 
Day 3 (Wednesday 25th June): 
On our final day, we will visit Techniquest, where the children will have lunch before we make 
our way back to LPS by 4:00 – 4:30 PM. 
 
To ensure your child is fully prepared for our trip, please make sure they pack the following 
items (it is also very helpful if all items are labelled with their name): 
 

• sleeping bag and pillow 
• nightwear 
• 3 x T-shirts 
• 2 x comfy trousers (ideally not jeans) 
• warm jumper (or two) 
• waterproof coat or anorak  
• rucksack to store their water bottle and lunch 
• underwear 
• teddy bear (for comfort!) 
• wash toiletries (shampoo, conditioner, body wash, toothbrush and toothpaste) 
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• comfy shoes suitable for walking 
• slippers (to wear around the centre) 
• suncream and a sunhat  
• medication (clearly labelled and in a container) 
 

Additionally, children are permitted to bring a maximum amount of £20, as there may be 
opportunities to purchase souvenirs. It is important that they are responsible for looking after 
their own money, so please ensure it is stored in a purse or wallet and clearly labelled with their 
name. 
 
Important Reminder: Children are not permitted to bring mobile phones or any electronic 
devices on the trip. If any devices are found, they will be removed and securely stored until we 
return to school. 
 
We are looking forward to a fantastic trip filled with learning and fun! If you have any questions 
or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards,  
The Year 6 Team  


